
PUBLIC NOTICE 
POINT MACKENZIE EXPERIMENTAL STATION, WASILLA, ALASKA 

AMENDED DISPOSAL PLAN 
 
 
The Office of Land Management is seeking public comment on the proposed amended disposal 

plan for a lease with option to buy for its Point MacKenzie Experimental Station parcel located in 

Wasilla, Alaska. 

 

Parties interested in commenting on this proposed disposal plan


